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The Upper Dublin Township Board of Commissioners has adopted a balanced 2022 budget with 

no change in the real estate tax rate on the Township’s portion of the property tax. 

Overall, General Fund revenues are estimated at $21.5 million, or 4.4 percent higher than the 

2021 budget. Expenditures are estimated at $22.6 million, or 4.6 percent higher than the 2021 

budget. To balance the budget, which is required by law for township governments, the budget 

resolution contains a planned $1.1 million drawdown of its fund balance while maintaining a 

healthy balance of $2.1 million or 9.7% of total budgeted expenditures. This level of fund balance 

keeps the Township in a stable financial position during these uncertain times. 

The Township real estate tax bill for the average residential property assessed at $202,000 will 

remain at the 2021 level of $1,240.68.  Township real estate taxes represent about 14% of a 

property owner’s total Township, County and School District real estate tax bill. 

The Township faced significant increases in demand for services in part due to the tornado that 

struck the Township on September 1, 2021. Simultaneously, the provision of those services 

became challenging since the administration and police department required relocation due to the 

tornado.  The most significant rise in 2022 budgeted expenditures was for labor increasing by 

almost $1 million which includes the funding for collective bargaining agreements with both the 

police and public works unions.  

The Township adopted detailed 2022 Budget can be downloaded at: 

https://www.upperdublin.net/departments/finance/budget/ 










































































































































































